
	 	

PUBLIC	NOTICE

Wood	Hill,	Congresbury,	NORTH	SOMERSET
(TEMPORARY	PROHIBITION	OF	USE	BY	VEHICLES)	2025

	
Notice	is	hereby	given	that	North	Somerset	Council,	under	section	14(2)	of	the	Road	Traffic	Regulation	Act	1984	as	amended	will,
by	virtue	of	this	Notice,	for	a	period	of	up	to	five	days	commencing	on	the	18th	February	2025		will	close,	temporarily	to	vehicles
the	length	of	Wood	Hill	opposite	WoodHill	Nursery.	However,	the	closures	may	not	be	implemented	for	the	whole	of	the	period	but
only	as	necessitated	by	the	works	which	is	anticipated	to	be	of		3	days		in	duration.

The	above	restriction	is	necessary	because	of	essential	works	undertaken	by	Bristol	Water	to	repair	a	burst	main.

	

Access	for	residents	maintained

	

	
For	further	information	relating	to	this	notice	please	go	to	www.n-somerset.gov.uk/roadworks		

Applicant:Contact:	juliet.george@bristolwater.co.uk

Paul	Watkins
Highway	Network	&	Traffic	Manager
Town	Hall
Weston-super-Mare
BS23	1UJ

http://www.n-somerset.gov.uk/roadworks

